
TOWNSHIP OF LOWER MAKEFIELD 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

MINUTES – March 12, 2018 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of the Township of Lower 

Makefield was held in the Municipal Building on March 12, 2018.  Mr. Tracey called 

the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. 

 

Those present: 

 

Planning Commission: John Tracey, Chair 

    Dawn DiDonato-Burke, Vice Chair 

    Craig Bryson, Member 

   

 

Others:   Benjamin Hauser, Township Solicitor 

    Daniel Grenier, Supervisor Liaison 

    Michael Kirk, Code Enforcement Officer 

 

Absent:   Chad Wallace, Planning Commission Secretary 

    Charles Halboth, Planning Commission Member 

     

 

ACT 537 PLAN SPECIAL STUDY FOR THE NESHAMINY INTERCEPTOR 

 

Ms. Tara Bernard, from Ebert Engineering, was present and reviewed the 

Neshaminy Interceptor Study and stated they are seeking approval from the 

Planning Commission.   

 

Mr. Tracey questioned Ms. Bernard about the length of pipe to be relined. Mr. 

Bryson described the length to be relined and explained the Township’s 
involvement in the Act 537 approval process and where the Township is not 

involved. 

 

Mr. Bryson moved to approve, Mr. Tracey seconded and it was unanimously 

approved as submitted. 

 

There being no further business, Mr. Tracey moved, Mr. Bryson seconded, and it was 

unanimously carried to adjourn at 7:46pm. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

John Tracey, Chair 


